
Year 5 Autumn Term Newsletter  

Art and Design. 

Topic: The Tudors 

Year 5 have been learning about portraiture and how to draw a portrait 

showing correct proportion They have looked at different portrait paintings of 

Tudor Monarchs. Year 5 experimented with colour mixing in their sketchbooks 

to mix skin tones and then created a portrait painting of a Tudor Monarch of  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Design and technology 

Topic: The Tudors 

Year 5 were given a design brief to design and make a moving poster for 

young children to learn about the Tudor Monarchs. Their poster needed to 

include a title, some pictures and some information about the Tudors. Their 

poster also needed to include a lever and linkage mechanism. They learnt about 

different types of mechanisms before designing their poster. Their posters will be 

completed at the beginning of the Spring term. 

 

 

 


